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Hay Fever


Hay fever is a common allergic condition that affects up to one in five people at some point in their life. Some symptoms of hay fever include: sneezing, a runny nose and itchy eyes. The symptoms of hay fever are caused when a person has an allergic reaction to pollen. Treatment options for hay fever include antihistamines, which can help prevent an allergic reaction from happening and steroids which help reduce levels of inflammation and swelling. Many cases of hay fever can be controlled using over-the-counter medication available from your pharmacist. But if your symptoms are more troublesome it’s worth speaking to your GP as you may require prescription medication.








Friends and Family 


On average, 96% of patients are likely to recommend us to friends and family.


Here are a few comments we have received from patients recently.





“Cannot recommend highly enough.”


“We have always been given respect from all of the staff and the treatment has been second to none.”


“Always had an excellent service.” 


“ Always helpful reception staff. Appointments readily available and doctors always helpful and thorough.”








Fax switch off


As of the 31st of July 2019 we shall be switching off our fax machine as a way to reduce the amount of paper we use on a daily basis. 


We will continue to liaise with other care providers via e-mail as the pathway is more secure to transport such confidential information.





SURGERY CAR PARK REMINDER


Please DO NOT park in the surgery car park unless you have an appointment.








Dementia Awareness 





Dementia Action Week (20th – 26th May 2019) unites people, workplaces, schools and communities to take action and improve the lives of people living with dementia.  





Almost all of us know someone affected by dementia. But too many people living with dementia report feeling cut off from their community, losing their friendships and facing dementia alone. 


Having dementia shouldn’t mean an isolated life. And it doesn’t have to. Simple actions from us all can create supportive communities 








Pneumococcal Vaccination 


People who are 65 and over are entitled to have this vaccination. You usually only need the injection once, however due to some health problems you may need it more than once. For more information on this, please do not hesitate to contact the surgery on 01743 248244 to speak to a GP or Nurse.








Dr Angela Jones





Claremont Banks surgery is proud to introduce our new colleague Dr Angela Jones.





“I qualified in 1992 from Nottingham University Medical School and completed my GP training in Chester. Since then I have been working as a GP in Nottingham and then in Shrewsbury. I moved to Shrewsbury with my family when my husband began work as a consultant at the hospital in 2003.





When I’m not working I enjoy spending time with my family.”


Appointments with Dr Jones will be available every Wednesday morning and afternoon.









